
From: Nicholas Truong [mailto:nicholas@windtech.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 17 February 2011 10:34 AM 
To: Daniel Maurici 

Subject: RE: Kirrawee; resident submissions for reply - Windtech 

 
Dear Daniel, 

 

In response to the resident submissions on the Kirrawee development: 

 

In the Pedestrian Wind Environment Statement for the proposed redevelopment of the 

Kirrawee Brick Pit (Report Ref: WA951-01F02(rev2)) we presented an opinion on the 

likely impact of the proposed design on the local wind environment of the critical outdoor 

areas within and around the redevelopment. The results of this study indicate that 

generally the expected wind conditions around the site will be suitable for their intended 

use and with the implementation of the treatments discussed in the report that wind 

conditions around the entire site are expected to be suitable for their intended use. 

 

Regards, 

 

Dr Nicholas Truong 

Supervising Engineer 
B.E(Hons) PhD MIEAust 
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